
1

Olivia Glantz

From: Brandie Dalton <BDalton@mtengineering.net>

Sent: Friday, June 21, 2019 1:01 PM

To: Olivia Glantz

Cc: Mark Grenz, P.E.; Joseph Schaefer

Subject: RE: Northstar

Sounds good, Thank you� 

  

In order to allow the applicant time to review the Northstar draft staff report and Conditions of approval, the applicant 

is requesting a 10-day time extension to the 120-day state mandated decision date.  

  

  

Thank you,  

  

Brandie Dalton 

Land-Use Planner 

Multi/Tech Engineering Services, Inc 

1155 SE 13th Street 

Salem, Oregon 97302 

(503) 363-9227 

  

  

  

From: Olivia Glantz <OGlantz@cityofsalem.net>  

Sent: Friday, June 21, 2019 12:39 PM 

To: Brandie Dalton <BDalton@mtengineering.net> 

Cc: Lisa Anderson-Ogilvie <LMAnderson@cityofsalem.net> 

Subject: Northstar 

  

Brandie, 
  
I should have a draft ready for your review on Monday. Staff would request a 10-day extension to allow for the applicants review.  
  
Olivia Glantz 
Planner III 
City of Salem | Community Development Department 
555 Liberty St SE, Suite 305, Salem  OR  97301 
oglantz@cityofsalem.net | 503-540-2343  
Facebook | Twitter |YouTube| CityofSalem.net 

  


